
  

Join us for our next meeting:  

September 10th, 2022 

Southside Baptist Church 

Community Outreach Center 

5502 Skidaway Road 

9:30  – 10:00 am - Sewcial Time 

10:00 am – Meeting  
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 Wear your name tag 

 Your Show and Share 

Remember to bring to our meeting: 

Greetings fellow SQG Members.  I hope 

you all are doing well and enjoying some 

‘downtime’.  I have been busy getting 3 

quilts ready for judging at the fair.  Lan-

ette has been a BIG help. I am looking for-

ward to our Sewcial as I have had the op-

portunity to sample Erica Davis’ catered 

food.  Don’t forget to work on the 

‘President’s Challenge’, you have only 3 

more months!  We will not have a Board 

meeting this month as I will be out of 

town and right now our scheduled pro-

grams and workshops are still on target.  I 

am sorry to miss the Sulky Workshop and 

program but will be on my way to explore 

the Northeast Coastline (up to Maine).  

Please  stay safe, cool and healthy.  

 Laurel 
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Needling News 

Birthdays this month:  Rekha Drwiega - 1st, Sharon Lundin - 3rd, Glenda Kipp 
- 4th, Gail Scarbrough - 10th, Rebecca Trittel - 21st, Bonnie Mandly - 26th,  

Judy Saucerman - 29th. 

Happy Birthday to you, dear ladies!  

Programs and upcoming events 
Kim Hayes, Vice President, programs@savannahquiltguild.com 

 
Hi Everyone, 
I want to say thanks to Sally Shake for talking to us about her business! I'm very 
impressed with everything that you've accomplished so far. And I'm always up 
for shopping, so thank you! Hopefully after you move to your new shop you'll be 
able to attend more meetings.  
So September is our 2nd big class/program for this year...Sulky. I'm sure the Sat-
urday program is going to be full of lot's of information. So even if you're not 
attending the Friday class, you don't want to miss the guild program. Plus shop-
ping at that too! 

 Kim  
 

P.S: Have you hugged your sewing machine today?  
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There are only two after-meeting workshops for 2022, and they are generating a 
lot of excitement!  
 
October 8th :  Odds & Ends with Lanette Edens  
Lanette will follow up her very successful workshop from 2021 with more ideas on 
improving your quilting skills.   If you attended her last workshop, please bring the 
handout from that workshop along with your sewing machine.  As time gets near-
er, Lanette will post any additional needed supplies.  
This workshop is full and there is a waiting list.   If you signed up for this workshop 
but find that you will be unable to attend, please post a message on our Members 
Post on our SQG website so you can get your fee back. 
 
November 12th:  Triaxial Weaving with Mary Bass  
Mary will lead us in this lovely small weaving project using bias tape or rib-
bon.  This project will require 3 colors and if buying ribbon, you'll need 2 spools of 
each color.   The only difficulty will be in deciding how you would like to use your 
weaving ...I'm torn between a pretty little pillow and a small bag for my cell 
phone.  I may need to make a second one!  Mary will post a supply list on Mem-
bers Post prior to the workshop.  
This workshop is over half full.  I have one person who is making her spot availa-
ble.   Contact me if you're interested in attending and I will connect you with that 
person. 

Jan   
 
 
Remember:  All workshop fees are non-refundable,  unless cancelled by the presenter or by the 
SQG board. 

After Meeting Workshops and Sew-Ons  

Jan Smart, workshops@savannahquiltguild.com  
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Things to do this month… 
 
 Come join the fun at the “Friday Sew Bee”.  Four hours of sewing fun with a 

lovely group of ladies that love to quilt.  The Sew Bee meets from 10 am to 2 
pm at Talahi Island Community Center.  Email Renee to reserve your spot 
at rippinrenee@gmail.com. 

 
 Zoom “bees” are continuing every Monday at 11 am. For more information 

please contact Mary Bass at 912-604-7781. 
  
 Sewcial:  Crystal Beer Parlor       301 W. Jones Street, Savannah 

Sept 21st (Wed) 11:00 am  or  Sept 22nd (Thur) 6:00 pm 

   “Erica Davis Lowcountry” on Victory Drive 

 

 

  

    

 

 

Wednesday 24th at 11:30 am for lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 25th at 6:00 pm for dinner 

Please text me with your ideas. Ruth 937-248-8076 

 

Poppe Nezbeda, Barbara Baylock, Cindy Stuart, Patricia Ashton, Donna Nicol, Sara Joseph-

son, Renee Christensen, Carol  Richardson, Beverly Williams, Peggy Caldwell, Cheryl Din-

gledine, Ruth Rodriguez. 

Laurel McKeith, Jennifer Mullins, Regina Ashton, Rebecca Tritted, Stephanie 

Tatem-Murphy, Kathy Rudd, Regina Harris, Ruth Rodriguez, Carol Lannom. 

mailto:rippinrenee@gmail.com
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Upcoming Classes - Nationally known teachers 

classes@savannahquiltguild.com     Judy Walker 

 
CLASSES: 
 

We look forward to meeting Nancy Sapins of Sulky Threads as she presents a 
full day class on thread sketching, free motion basics, couching and creating a 
landscape on Friday, September 9th.  9am to 4pm.  
 
Nancy will also talk at our Saturday guild meeting on Thread Jazz for quilting 
and embellishing.  
 
Sulky is sending products for sale at a 25% discount for guild members. So you 
won’t want to miss the September guild meeting! 
 
2023 Classes:  
April 14, 2023 Barn Quilt Painting Workshop with Suzi Parron’s  http://

www.barnquiltinfo.com 
 
We need your help to line up future classes. Please think back about who you have 
heard, a workshop you loved or a topic you would like to learn more about.  Share 
that information and we will follow up and make the contacts. Drop us an email 
and we will see if they are available.  (jwwalker06@icloud.com).  
 

Judy Walker 

http://www.barnquiltinfo.com
http://www.barnquiltinfo.com
mailto:jwwalker06@icloud.com
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Community Outreach: Nursing Covers & Pillowcases 

Jan Howard, sunfish2@att.net  

Wow!  I was able to bring 56 caps, 20 nursing covers and 3 blankets to Memo-
rial Hospital this month! Great job ladies! Thank you so much! Thanks also to 
the people that donated some fabric to be made into nursing cover kits. Please 
keep the color fast donations coming! 

Community Outreach - Brighten the world of a sick child 

     Cindy Strubbe  

Memorial NICU has let us know they are always in need of preemie 
hats/caps, especially colors for boys. Any knitters/crochet's might 
want to take note of this.  

Nursing covers are always welcomed.  We are the only group that 
supplies them to Memorial.  Instructions are included in the kits, 
along with boning and D-rings.  

 

SQG Website News 

 
If anyone has issues logging on to the website, please contact Theresa Sapp 

at theresasapp@aol.com 
We hope you enjoy exploring your website! 

 
  

mailto:theresasapp@aol.com
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Meeting Minutes  

Meeting Minutes July: Click here to view 

Treasurer’s Report  
Theresa Sapp, treasurer@savannahquiltguild.com   

Full Treasurer’s Report:  Click here to view  
  

Guild Operating Fund 
            Beginning Balance                                             4,402.86 
            Dues                                                                            150.00 
            TICC-rental                                                                 20.00 
            Service Charge                                                            2.57 
            Tote Bag                                                                      35.00 
            Tote Bag (do over)                                                     15.11 
            July Luncheon (tea,etc…)                                     26.93 
            July luncheon                                                             15.00 
Ending Balance – August 19, 2022                               4,538.25  
 
 

Note: If you are making payments using Venmo, our name for Venmo payments is 
sqgpay@savannahquiltguild.com.  The treasurer’s name (Theresa Sapp) may show up dur-
ing the transaction but rest assured that the money goes directly to the guild bank ac-

Check this out: 
 

Here is a link to Bonnie Hunter's system of keeping scraps. I thought it was 
well written and even has quilt suggestions for the different sizes of strips.  
 
https://quiltville.blogspot.com/2005/06/scrap-users-system.html  
 

Renee Christenson 

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/August-2022-Meeting-Notes-copy.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/September-2022-Treasurers-Report-copy-copy-copy.pdf
https://quiltville.blogspot.com/2005/06/scrap-users-system.html
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The deadline for the Newsletter is the 21st of the month.  

Please email your info to:  calredcat@yahoo.com (Carol Lannom) 

To contact Officers and Committee Chairs 

Click here  
Contact Us  

Officers and Committee Chairs - January through December 2022 

President - Laurel McKeith Sewcial - Ruth Rodriguez 

Vice President - Kim Hayes Retreat - Kim Hayes & Lanette Edens 

Secretary - Joanne Simpson Newsletter - Carol Lannom 

Treasurer - Theresa Sapp Website - Theresa Sapp &  
                    Renee Christenson  

Membership - Donna Vandable Friday Bee - Cindy Ochoa 

Classes - Judy Walker Community Outreach  

- Nursing Covers - Jan Howard  

After Meeting Workshops - Jan Smart Community Outreach  

 - Pillowcases -  Cindy Strubbe 
Sunshine Chairman - Cindy Ochoa 

 

Savannah Quilt Guild Annual Retreat  

John’s Island at St. Christophers 

March 2-5, 2023  

More information coming. 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us

